
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

Approved by Town Council –February 29, 2016 
 

PUBLIC HEARING JANUARY 25TH 

DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT 

VALLEY FORD 
 

 

PRESENT Mayor David Corkum, Deputy Mayor Mark Pearl (skyped), 

Councilor Bill Boyd (skyped), Councilor Bernie Cooper, Councilor 

Eric Bolland, Councilor Tony Bentley,  Councilor Nola Folker-Hill, 

CAO Mark Phillips, and Recording Secretary Patricia Gourley 

 

Also present: Planning Director Beverly Gentleman 

 

 Mayor David Corkum called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m., and 

CAO Mark Phillips reported all members of Council were present, in 

addition to Director Gentleman, and himself as CAO. Town Clerk 

Carol Harmes is away at this time. 

 

 

Director Beverly Gentleman held an open 2nd reading of the proposed 

Development Agreement with Valley Ford to permit the expansion of 

their dealership facility to include three (3) new service bays at 898 

Park Street, Kentville.  

 

 

 

At this time there were no comments from the public. 

 

ADJOURNED Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

 


